
Dear Divine Family, 

  
Greetings of Love from Prabhu Upvan parivar, Borivali, Mumbai. 
  
United Nations celebrated the fourth Global Road Safety week from 8th to 14th May 2017.  
  
As a part of it, under the banner of Transport & Travel Wing, we organized a programme 
titled Safe Speeds Symposium for public at Brahma 
Kumaris Auditorium, Prabhu Upvan, Borivali (E). The Road Safety message was given to 
the gathering of more than 150 people.  Aishwarya Sakhuja (TV Actress), Captain Amrut 
Manek, Prakash Surve (MLA) and other dignitaries attended the event and shared their 
views. 
  
BK Kavita behn shared the details about the Road Safety Project, its importance and how we 
can achieve the objective of Safe Roads.   
  
BK Divyaprabha behn explained how Rajyoga Meditation can help people to stay calm and 
do a safe drive. 
  
Also, a seminar was conducted for the staff of BEST (The Brihanmumbai Electricity Supply 
and Transport) buses which included 6 senior officers and 54 drivers. BK Meena 
behn explained the them on topic Stress Management whereas  BK Jigna behn explained 
on the topic Safety through Spirituality. 
 
Some visual glimpses are attached.  
  
Kindly find videos here and online photo album here 
  
In Spiritual Remembrance 
  
--  
BK Divyaprabha, 
 Vice-Chairperson, 
Transport & Travel Wing, RERF, 
Brahma Kumaris 
 Email:  
transportwing.mum@bkivv.org / ttwoffice@gmail.com 

 Web: www.wheelsforpeace.org 
Web: www.bkroadsafety.org 
 Phone: +91 22 2870 4370 
 


